
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leon Matchin <leonmatchin@verizon.net> 
Monday, July 19, 2021 6:28 PM 
Comments Mailbox 
[External]Future Zoom 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Judiciary organization . Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My opinion is that Zoom should stay forever. The practice of law is much better because it 
affords lawyers more time for cases and that serves the clients better. Without the hassle of 
driving from court to court there's more time to interact with clients and understand their 
expectations and achieve reasonable goals. It's better for the defense attorney and better for the 
client. It prevents a lot of miscommunication and misunderstanding. There's less stress and 
pressure on the attorney. There's more time to focus on a case rather than worry about getting 
from court to court on time while a client took a day off from work and is waiting on his 
attorney to show up. 
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